
Bloodborne Pathogen Certification 
It is possible that during your experience you will come into contact with blood or other 
bodily fluids.  While each experience is different from the next, it is important to 
remember that a training like this can also be applied to your everyday life.  

Students will need to complete the Bloodborne Pathogen Training for Non-Laboratory Staff. 
Instructions:
-Please go to One.iu.edu and sign in.
-Use the search bar and type in: Expand
-Once you start the program you should see a gray bar at the top saying "All IU Expand". Click on it
and select "Environmental Health & Safety".
-From there scroll down a little until you find "Bloodborne Pathogen Training for Non-Laboratory
Staff". It is close to the top of the list so you shouldn't be scrolling for long.
For more detailed instructions here is a kaltura video with step by step guidance.

This is estimated to take 60 minutes.
Instructional Walk through Video: https://iu.mediaspace.kaltura.com/media/t/1_jyo7islz

A copy of the completed Certificate of Completion will be uploaded into the Canvas 
course site as a PDF document.  The document should also be e-mailed to the Vera Z. 
Dwyer College of Health Sciences Academic Advising and Student Success: 
dchsadv@iusb.edu  

*Please be aware that the above video was produced in 2022.  The training video is updated 
frequently.  Please chose the most recent produced training module.




